
Via E-filing Only

Oregon Public Utility Commission

Attn: Filing Center

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

puc.filingcenter@state.or.us

RE: Docket No. UM 1686

Notice of Intent to Extend Price Plan by an Additional Year

Dear Commission:

Attached for filing is a notice by CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink,

CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and United Telephone Company

of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink (“CenturyTel/United”) of the companies’

extend the term of CenturyTel/United’s Price Plan by an additional (fourth) year.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Attachment

Phil.grate@centurylink.com

September 27, 2016

Oregon Public Utility Commission

filingcenter@state.or.us

1686

Notice of Intent to Extend Price Plan by an Additional Year

Attached for filing is a notice by CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink,

CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and United Telephone Company

of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink (“CenturyTel/United”) of the companies’

extend the term of CenturyTel/United’s Price Plan by an additional (fourth) year.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Phil Grate

Regulatory Affairs Director

1600 7th Avenue, 15th Flr.
Seattle, WA 98191
Tel: 206.345.6224
Fax. 206.345.1977

Phil.grate@centurylink.com

Attached for filing is a notice by CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink,

CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and United Telephone Company

of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink (“CenturyTel/United”) of the companies’ intent to

extend the term of CenturyTel/United’s Price Plan by an additional (fourth) year.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.



1

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1686

In the Matter of

CENTURYTEL OF OREGON,

CENTURYTEL OF EASTERN OREGON,

AND UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY

OF THE NORTHWEST,

Petition for Approval of Price Plan

Pursuant to ORS 759.255

NOTICE BY CENTURYTEL OF

OREGON, INC., CENTURYTEL OF

EASTERN OREGON, INC. AND

UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF

THE NORTHWEST D/B/A

CENTURYLINK OF INTENT TO

EXTEND PRICE PLAN BY AN

ADDITIONAL YEAR

CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon,

Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a

CenturyLink (“CenturyTel/United”) respectfully notifies the Oregon Public Utility

Commission of its intent, in accordance with Section V of Exhibit A to

CenturyTel/United’s Price Plan1, to extend the term of the Price Plan by an additional

(fourth) year, through October 6, 2018.

1 Approved in UM 1686, Order No. 14 347, October 7, 2014.



2

Dated this 27th day of September, 2016.

Respectfully Submitted,

By:

William E. Hendricks

CenturyLink

Senior Corporate Counsel

902 Wasco Street

Hood River, OR 97031

Ph.: (541) 387-9439

tre.hendricks@centurylink.com


